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Voting by mail is crucial in providing a fair, equitable opportunity to vote for all 

Oregonians. Having this option increases access to voting for individuals that may 

not have the ability to attend in person voting due to: lack of transportation, living in a 

rural community, disabilities that may not allow for being in large crowds such as 

those that are immunocompromised, working families, those without childcare, those 

fearful of their safety in the violent political atmosphere we are facing, seniors, etc. 

Vote by mail is the best option our state has for ensuring the safety of our voters, 

increasing accessibility, and providing an equitable voting experience for all. 


